
 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Westmoreland County Department of Public Safety for Fiscal Year 

2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Westmoreland County Department of Public 

Safety located at 911 Public Safety Road, Greensburg, Pennsylvania 15601. 

 

The funding, totaling $527,783.51, would be used to create “fly-kits,” which are an on-the-go 

approach for 911 dispatching stations that could be established in any office environment in 20 to 

30 minutes by using several laptop workstations, portable protective cases, and mobile cellular 

solutions to establish all the necessary communication needs of a traditional 911 Center. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and would provide a semi-portable, backup 

911 facility capable of setting up in any office environment if the main 911 Center experiences an 

outage or disaster. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


